Committees and Workgroups
I’ve tried to represent two possible approaches based on communications from some of our steering committee members. If you have a third or forth idea - or want to revise either of these – please bring your thoughts to today’s meeting.
Theresa Power-Drutis
253.534.5402
Sample approaches to examine, revise, and potentially bring to a Friday meeting for consideration:
1. Re-affirm:  the Coalition has one single public voice. Committees may not communicate publicly about their work except through a single designated speaker for the entire coalition.
2. Committees and workgroups may designate someone to interact with the public when it relates to the specific work they are engaged in and when no policies or positions discussed are in opposition to those adopted by the Coalition. This person (or persons) must meet with the steering committee for approval and feedback in advance.
3. Other ideas?
Approaches 1 and 2 both assume one single Coalition voice on policy to negotiate on behalf of the coalition. A discussion of pros and cons could include: The first allows for tighter control of the narrative. The second allows for additional diversity regarding public education and outreach. 
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